## **Arizona Telemedicine Program**

Ronald S. Weinstein, M.D.

Director
(520) 626-2971

FAX (520) 626-4774

rweinstein@telemedicine.arizona.edu



Stephen A. Klotz, M.D. Medical Director (520) 626-6887 FAX (520) 626-5183 sklotz@email.arizona.edu

## Arizona Telemedicine Council Meeting January 20, 2021 11:00 am-1:00 pm

Webinar\* (in lieu of in-person meeting due to COVID-19)

## Agenda

- 1) Welcome and Updates 11:00am 11:10am

  Janet Major, Associate Director, Education and Facilities, Arizona Telemedicine Program
- 2) Federal Telehealth Policy Updates 11:10am 11:30am
  Nancy Rowe, Associate Director Public Policy and Outreach, Arizona Telemedicine Program
- 3) Legislative Updates 11:30am 12:10pm
  Christina Corieri, Senior Policy Advisor, Office of the Governor (recorded)
  Kathy Busby, Lobbyist, Arizona Nurses Association and Arizona Council of Human Service
  Providers
  Greg Ensell, Vice President, Government Relations, Arizona Hospital and Healthcare Association
  Quinn Shean, Managing Director, Tusk Strategies
- 5) 2020 ATP & SWTRC Activities 12:10 12:30pm Kris Stewart, Associate Director, Administration, Arizona Telemedicine Program
- 6) Literature Review 12:30pm 12:50pm Mike Holcomb, Associate Director, Information Technology, Arizona Telemedicine Program
- 7) The Arizona Telemedicine Program's 25<sup>th</sup> Anniversary 12:50pm 1:00pm

  Janet Major, Associate Director, Education and Facilities, Arizona Telemedicine Program

  Ronald S. Weinstein, MD, Founding Director, Arizona Telemedicine Program

\*To join January's Telemedicine Council meeting everyone will need to register to receive their unique log-in. Please visit: https://telemedicine.arizona.edu/about-us/atc to access the registration link.

For More Information Contact: Angelette Holtrust aholtrust@telemedicine.arizona.edu